
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 

Lincoln families, it has been a great  2 weeks at Lincoln. On 

Monday  March 7th our students returned to the cafeteria for 

lunch. They did a gret job following the full value agreement by 

working as a team with our lunch monitors, Mr. Ron and our new 

cook Mrs. Holly Willcome. It was such a joy to see the students 

back in the cafeteria having fun and socializing. Last Thursday 

we dressed like book characters to celebrate reading month, and 

yesterday we dropped everything to read for 10 minutes.  

I would like to thank everyone who has been volunteering in our 

building. It has been great to see parents coming in to be 

mystery readers for classrooms. If you are a parent who wishes 

to get involved, please consider coming to our PTO meeting on 

March 21st at 3:15 in our Lincoln library. Our PTO does a great 

job supporting our staff and students by providing buses for field 

trips, and hosting fun family events. 

Finally, please be sure to return any “Leave a Legacy” forms and 

money by March 21st to insure that books will arrive prior to the 

end of the school year. 

This will be our last Linc before Spring break. I hope you all can 

enjoy a  fun and restful break. 

     March 17, 2022 

 
 
 
 

 
3/18-No School 
3/21-PTO Meeting in the library at 3:15pm 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 

Proper Attire 
Good hygiene and appropriate dress and grooming 

are important in creating a positive school 

environment. Help your child dress appropriately by 

avoiding:  

 Beachwear, short skirts and shorts, tight 

clothing without proper coverage, clothing that 

exposes undergarments, shoulders and/or 

midsection (longer-length shorts/skirts are 

acceptable)  

 ● Outerwear, such as coats and hats, worn as 

indoor attire  
 ● Clothing that is tattered or indecent, bears 

derogatory or disrespectful lettering or symbols 

or is designed to promote illegal substances or 

activities  
 ● Inappropriate footwear – footwear should be 

age-appropriate, comfortable, safe and suitable 

for indoor or outdoor play. Flip flops are not 

safe for outdoor play  
Parents may be called to bring in appropriate 

clothing at the principal’s discretion.  

Parent Survey 

Please take a moment to participate in this survey 

and share your thoughts regarding the Lincoln’s next 

principal. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWpOUKXtaWi1f-

7_DzUp77fkvdbSUSXNIaf0L98IVXoVPe1Q/viewform 

Spring break begins on Friday, March 25th with 

students returning to school on Tuesday, April 5th.  

We hope that you all have a wonderful and relaxing 

break. 

Leave a Legacy forms and 

money are due on Monday, 

March 21st, this ensures that 

books will arrive before the of the school year. 

Our current Leave a Legacy count is:  66 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWpOUKXtaWi1f-7_DzUp77fkvdbSUSXNIaf0L98IVXoVPe1Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWpOUKXtaWi1f-7_DzUp77fkvdbSUSXNIaf0L98IVXoVPe1Q/viewform

